
REQUEST FOR LITURGISTS  

We are looking for members of the congregation to serve as liturgists.  We need 

liturgists for: July 4th , August 15th  & September 19th . If you are willing to serve, please 

e-mail me at peoplesart1664@aol, phone or message me at 570-690-5105. Your 

support is greatly appreciated. From your Session, Art Peoples, Clerk of Session 

 

There is a new flower chart sign-up sheet in hallway for anyone wishing to honor a 

loved one. 

 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

 

On May 30, 2021, a Special Congregational Meeting will be held immediately 

following the morning worship service.  The purpose of the meeting is to elect four 

members of the congregation to serve as members of the 2021 Nominating 

Committee.  

 

If you are going to nominate an individual to serve on the Nominating Committee, 

please contact them prior to the meeting and obtain their approval. 

 

  Thank you, Arthur J. Peoples, Clerk of Session 

 

 

Announcements need to be either emailed to 

trinitypress@frontiernet.net by Tuesday morning at 10 am or written 

on one of the forms found on the bulletin board and deposited in the 

office.  

Newsletter articles need to be submitted to the church office by May 24th. They need 

to be emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net along with any images.  



2021 PER CAPITA- The Per Capita for 2021 remains at $35.00 unchanged from 2020. 

The breakdown is: General Assembly $8.98 (up 3 cents), Synod $2.40, and Presbytery 

$33.62 (down 3 cents). 

It is requested that each member place their “Per Capita Apportionment” in the light 

blue envelope provided in your box of envelopes. Remember the Per Capita 

apportionment is per member. 

PRAYER CONCERNS  

 

Members of Trinity: 

Alice Bartlett                              Debbie Cooper                           Linda Griffith                             

Donald & Mary Jane Leo           Neil & Mary Morrison                 Barbara Rogers          

Phil & Leona Walter                   Shirley Wolfkeil   

 

Friends of Trinity 

     John Butler – Cousin of Nancy Thomas – Back operation 

     Ellie Caruthers – Friend of Ken Jones 

     Davis Family on the passing of Windsor’s brother John Davis 

     Patrick Flannigan family with 2 kids - Health issues- Friends Windsor & Meryl Davis 

     Dennis Garvey – Friend of Ken Jones                                                          

     Ken Gorski - Friend of Wayne & Marianne Williams 

     Nathan Gray- Pediatric cancer- Friend of Barbara Rinker  

     Carol Gumienny- Stroke- eyes & balance- Nancy Thomas’s sister 

     Edward Havrilla- Serious illness- Alice Bartletts nephew 

     Todd Riffle- Friend of Donald & Mary Jane Leo 

      

 

  



 

May 22, 2021- Saturday 

Take out (Only): 4pm-7pm 

Adults: $10.00 Children: $4.00 

Pre-orders only. Call office (570) 675-3131  

If you would like to help out, please sign-up in hallway.  

 

 

 

 

The Deacons are planning to hold the 

rummage sale on June 18th and 19th.  Details 

to follow.  Jewelry donations are now being 

collected.  Jewelry donations ONLY can be 

dropped off at the church during business 

hours of Mon-Tues-Thurs 9-1/Wed 1-3.  You 

can also contact Allyson Lord at (570)333-

4575 to arrange for pick-up. Please let me 

know if you have any questions/concerns. 

Thank you! Cindy 

 

 

New Book Clubs Starting this summer  

Would you like to join with a group of Trinity Friends reading 

together and discussing some books?  We are starting some 

new book groups each of which will select their own books 

and find a meeting time that works for the group.  If you love 

to read and would love to be connected with some other 

reading friends sign up today.  You can join by joining our 

Facebook group or by contacting Cindy Williams.  
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Summer Receptions Being Planned  

Some tentative initial plans are being made for Summer lemonade 

on the Lawn.  We are planning to purchase some individually 

packaged snacks and to have socially distanced tables in the back 

parking lot.  It won’t be exactly the same as it used to be but it will be 

a chance to gather with others.  If you or your group would like to 

provide some hospitality or if you can help with set up and tear down of tables, please 

let the office know. 

 

Summer Choir  

If you miss singing in worship this opportunity is for 

you.  Anyone and everyone who is fully vaccinated 

for COVID 19 is invited to join our summer choir.  

Summer choir will sing all the hymns and service 

music and will join in on the responsive readings.  

Summer choir will sit in the first few pews and will 

meet at 9:30am on Sunday to practice hymns.  If you have been longing for the chance 

to sing again this is the opportunity for you.  

 

We need at least 5 to have a choir and you will need to sign up beforehand and meet 

with Meryl Davis, Choir Secretary, so that she can check your vaccine card. Sign up 

today using the insert in the bulletin.   


